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15/06/2022 

 

Changes to the School Day 

Dear Parents/Carers of current Year 1 and Reception,  

 

This is going to seem like a very strange letter to receive following the changes made to the school 

day after the Easter Holidays.  

Recently the Government released The Education White Paper which recommends that all schools 

have 32.5 hours of school time per week. Even though we changed our times and timings in 

school we are not yet at 32.5 hours, therefore from September we are going to be increasing our 

school day. The new timings will be:  

 

The New School Timings 

From Tuesday 6th September 2022, the school day will start at 8.40 with the 

doors opening just before this time and the school day will end at 3.10 

 

Our new Year 1 and Year 2 pupils (current Reception and Year 1) will return to school on Tuesday 

6th September at 8.40 and will come in through their new doors.  

I will be in touch again shortly to share which staff are where next year.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mr Bulloch  

Bulloch.j2@welearn365.com  

 


